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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  November 3, 2005


CONTACT:  Kelly Aue at (386) 590-1144 or kaue@ufl.edu








Polk County Farm Bureau Announces New Campaign





	Gainesville- The Voice of Agriculture has announced a new campaign effort to recruit the new generation of agriculturalists.  Polk County Farm Bureau has been the advocate for agriculture for 63 years and has been successful in helping protect Florida’s agriculture.  With the new generation of agriculturalists, now is the time to get their help to further the advocacy for agriculture.





	The campaign will be aimed to students, right out of high school, that are looking for that next step to help protect their community.  With students just out of FFA and 4-H, Polk County Farm Bureau hopes that they will bring their leadership skills and ideas to help with the growth of Polk County Farm Bureau.  





Anyone who is interested in Polk County Farm Bureau can contact Heather Nedley, the Executive Director at � HYPERLINK "mailto:hnedley@verizon.net" ��hnedley@verizon.net�. 
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